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Dear Mrs Davies 
 
We have pleasure in enclosing your Denominational Inspection Report and a copy for your Chair of 
Governors. 
 
May we congratulate you and your colleagues on the good work that is celebrated in this report.  It 
will be passed to Bishop Mark who is keen to read about the progress being made in the schools 
across the Diocese.  He very much appreciates the commitment and effort that is given by the 
governors and staff in supporting the development of the pupils. 
 
As part of our efforts to ensure that the Denominational Inspection is supportive as well as 
challenging, we are asking schools who have been inspected to complete the enclosed Post 
Inspection Survey.   
 
In our different ways we are all involved in the joint enterprise of celebrating and promoting the 
distinctive nature of our Catholic schools. We are hopeful that this simple form will be of help to 
schools and the Diocese. 
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Very Rev Canon David Roberts         
Director of Education  

Mrs G Davies 
Headteacher 
St Vincent de Paul Catholic Primary School 
Manor Park South 
Knutsford 
Cheshire 
WA16 8AL 
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